
Successfully Moved to Griffith Road
From Friendship Trays <communications@friendshiptrays.org>
Sender Friendship Trays <sjohnston@friendshiptrays.ccsend.com>
To <sjohnston@tuesdayforumcharlotte.org>
Reply-To <communications@friendshiptrays.org>
Date 2021-07-12 07:01

Our Move is Complete!

Our new address is:

648 Griffith Road, Charotte, NC 28217

ALL Volunteers - Please come to our new location
beginning Monday AM, July 12th

Directions
When you turn into Fordham Park, come down the bottom of the hill where you will see the
Loaves & Fishes trucks and warehouse dock doors. Take a right at the bottom of the hill and
come around to the back side of the warehouse building. We transitioned to a drive-through
pick up for the routes. There will be signage to direct you around to the drive-through pick up
areas.

Pick up time is between 10:00-10:30 a.m.
For Tuesday/Thursday volunteers, please be aware that volunteers will also be lining up to pick
up groceries for home deliveries on the dock side of the building. For Friendship Trays route
drivers, you can bypass this line and come on around to the back side of the building.

We also ask that each volunteer please wear a mask.

If you need assistance, please call 704.333.9229.
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Thank you for your continued support! We couldn't do it without YOU!

Friendship Trays | 648 Griffith Rd., Charlotte, NC 28217 | friendshiptrays.org
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